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Current Enrollment:  734 students:12 sections of kindergarten and second; 11 sections  

  of first grade.  We enrolled 9 students after Christmas break. 

 

Programs and Activities: 

 January: 

 Second Benchmarking with TPRI: January 10-25 

 GT Testing on January 22 and 29; Parents of 54 students have picked up packets 

  on our campus. 

 

 February: 

 Book Fair: February 28-March 4 

 Valentine parties—February 14 

   

 

Items of interest: 

 We had a drawing and 6 bicycles were given away at the end of first semester for 

 students with perfect attendance.  188 students had perfect attendance on our 

 campus.  We will give away more prizes at the end of second semester. 

 

 12 staff members had perfect attendance.  We recognized their efforts and gave 

 out $10 bills. 

 

 UIL winners in November:  Creative Writing:  1
st
 place, Kent Trumble; 4

th
 place 

 Avery Wimberly.  Oral storytelling:  3
rd

 place:  Emma Horn. 

 

 Teachers are currently reviewing materials for possible adoption of new language 

 books for next year. 

 

Work on the new heating/air conditioning system has begun. 

 

 


